
PUBLIC RECORD

Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
Attention: Paul O’Connor 
c/- ADRP Secretariat, Legal Services Branch 
Department of Industry, Science, Energy and Resources 
10 Binara Street 
CANBERRA CITY   ACT   2601 

Dear Paul,  

ADRP Review No.143 – Precision Pipe and Tube Steel exported from  
the People’s Republic of China and the Socialist Republic of Vietnam (Case 550) 

I refer to your letter of 18 February 2022 approving an extension of time to complete my 
reinvestigation of certain findings in Anti-Dumping Commission Report No. 550. 

In your letter you agreed to an extension until 22 April 2022 to provide the final report. I am 
seeking a further extension of 10 days until 2 May 2022 to complete my reinvestigation 
and report my findings.  

I seek this extension as the Anti-Dumping Commission (the commission) has received a 
submission from an Australian industry member regarding the findings in my preliminary 
reinvestigation report. I require further time to properly consider this submission and to 
finalise the reinvestigation report. 

Please contact the case manager at investigations3@adcommission.gov.au directly 
should you require any clarification. 

Yours sincerely

Dr Bradley Armstrong PSM 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

22 April 2022 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
GPO Box 2013 
CANBERRA   ACT   2601 


